Police Committee

5-2-22 6:00 p.m.

Members Present: Kenneth Rathje, John Tait, Clint Braun and Christopher Stahl

Others Present: Jamie Learman

Meeting called to order at 6:00 p.m.

The committee met to interview candidates for the Chief of Police position.

The committee was in favor of offering the position to Deborah Hopkins, which she accepted. An agreement was developed and will be presented to the Council for confirmation on 5-9-22.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

Jamie Learman, Office Admin./Clerk

Kenneth Rathje, Chairperson